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WSNA Legislative Positions and Political Contributions
· WSNA’s legislation priorities are set by the volunteer leaders of the association consistent with our vision, mission and goals.  No WSNA dues go towards political contributions to candidates.  Financial contributions to candidates come from individual contributions made by nurses to the WSNA PAC, NOT from your WSNA dues. 
· WSNA has had a political action committee since 1972.

· The WSNA Political Action Committee is a non-partisan group of WSNA members who make candidate endorsement decisions based on their support of key nursing and health care issues such as uninterrupted meal and rest breaks, nursing education, and funding for key programs such as public health. 
· Positions on ballot measures (referendums and initiatives) are made by the WSNA Board of Directors based on their direct impact on nursing and health care.  Endorsement decisions by WSNA are meant to serve as a tool for our members to help inform them on the candidates and ballot measures that impact nursing and health care.  We respect the opinion of each individual.

· Each year there are hundreds of proposed regulations and legislative bills introduced in Olympia with potential to greatly impact nurses, nursing, patient advocacy and your ability to deliver exceptional care. 
· As an individual nurse, it’s nearly impossible to monitor and track all of the issues that affect your practice and livelihood.  WSNA is there to ensure your interests are fully addressed. In fact, our legislative and regulatory staff of lobbyists, attorneys, labor, practice, and health and safety specialists are dedicated to exclusively representing the interests of registered nurses. 
